
2 December 2010         

 

City Council  

Committee Report 

 
 

To:  Mayor & Council 
 

Fr:  Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 

 
Re:  Municipal Councillor Training 

 
 

 
Recommendation: 
That authorization be hereby given for the following Members of Council to attend 
the 2011 Municipal Councillor Training taking place January 19 and 20, 2011, in 

Dryden, ON,       
 

; and  

 
That the City Clerk attend the January 20th Meeting Series session; and further 

 
That all eligible expenses in accordance with Council’s Travel & Per Diem Policy be 
hereby authorized. 

 

Background: 
This training is hosted by the Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) for all 
Members but is particularly beneficial for new Members.  Fred Dean and Nigel 

Bellchamber will be facilitating the two sessions. Fred recommends I attend for the 
second day on the Meeting series. 
 

Budget: 
Council Members travel budget to cover applicable expenses. 

 
Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
N/A 

 
 


